
Dear Families, 
My name is Ms. Fasano and I am SO excited to be your child’s 

kindergarten teacher! This is my 5th year teaching, and I am so excited 
to be here at MACS. I graduated from Rivier University in May of 2020 
with my B.A. in Early Childhood Education. In August of 2022, I 
graduated with my M.Ed in Curriculum and Instruction from Southern 
New Hampshire University. I am thrilled to welcome a new group of 
students for the 2024-2025 school year! 

My main goal as an educator is to create a warm and welcoming 
environment for my students that supports their learning, and build a 
strong sense of community. I thrive on building relationships with each of 
my students so that we can build a classroom family to help us thrive! 

When I am not teaching, I love to spend time with my family, my 
two cats Lilo and Stitch, and my friends. I love going to concerts, 
crafting, and shopping at Target, Marshall’s, or TJMaxx. My favorite 
animal is a penguin, my favorite color is aqua blue, my favorite drink is 
Starbucks coffee, and my favorite food is pasta! 

I am very excited and eager for this school year and to work 
alongside you to have the most successful school year possible. 

 

Welcome  

Sincerely,
     Ms. Fasano


